Planning Board of The Town of East Kingston, New Hampshire

Minutes of Meeting - August 20, 1980

Members Present:
Richard Smith - Chairman
Dan Audoliva - Selectman
Dr. Robert Marsten
Gerry Bean
Bruce Levis

Mr. and Mrs. R. Jackson of Exeter petitioned the board to build on property of Mrs. J. White near Rowell Road. The board informed the Jacksons that the property in question does not have 200 feet frontage on a road and would not meet subdivision or building permit requirements. A variance would be needed from the board of adjustment.

W. A. DiProfio Clerk